
 
FEBRUARY 2016 

 
What a wonderful time we had at the Peanut’s movie!  Thanks to all our parents who attended.  It is always a 
fun field trip.  Our sledding/pajama day was also a big success!  Thanks for all your help in getting the students 
ready.  It ended up being a perfect day to sled!!! 
 
In February, we will be learning the letters O, P, Q, and R and the number 6.  We will continue to work on our 
scissors, writing and phonemic skills.  We will be starting to work with the preschoolers on sorting and 
patterning skills.  Look at the Games idea for the week, it deals with these skills.   
 
Our Bible verses are: 
 Proverbs 17:17 –  “A friend loves at all times.” 

Galatians 5:13 -  “Serve one another in love.” 
 
Upcoming events for February: 

February 11th - Classroom Valentine’s parties.  We will be decorating cookies, watching a movie, and 
passing out valentines to open at home.  Please bring valentines for 14 students.  Do not write to 
whom the valentine is for, but to whom it is from.  Thank you!!! 
February  –  Cookies and Tea at 11:00 for our parents, grandparents, and families. 
February 18th and 25th – Field trip to Super 1 Foods.  We will be going as individual classes on this fun 
filled field trip to our neighborhood grocery store.  More information to follow. 

 
Registration for the 2016-2017 school year will be available for Calvary Family members in February.  This 
includes returning students, siblings of past students, and families of our congregation.   We will be sending 
out registration forms for students that will be returning next year or siblings of past students, please return 
these forms with a copy of the child’s immunization records and the $50 nonrefundable fee as soon as 
possible. If you do not receive the registration form, please let us know.   We will open up registration to 
everyone else in March. 
 
REMINDER:  February tuition is due on the 10th .  Thank you!!! 
 
Games…Games…Games… Use buttons, cereal, keys, toys, etc.  Start with a simple A-B-A-B..,  and an A-B-C-A-B-
C.. pattern.  This is great for math skills. 
 

 
 

 


